
 

From: Wasserman, Mike   
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 9:26 AM 
To: Planning  
Subject: 4 Tait Avenue comments 
 
Dear Mayor Sayoc, Vice Mayor Rennie and Honorable Los Gatos Council members, 
 
I hope you’ve all remained healthy during these challenging times and have been or will soon get 
vaccinated. Kim, my Mom and I got vaccinated two weeks ago, and a weight I didn’t realize I had on my 
shoulders was lifted. As of yesterday the County has given at least one dose to 922,061 County 
residents, so things are looking good! 
 
Because 4 Tait Avenue (the old firehouse and Tait Museum) has single family homes on 3 of its 4 sides, I 
write to express my concern about 4 Tait Avenue being converted to commercial.  
 
If that is the ultimate decision of a majority of the Council, I ask that its approval be conditioned for 
office, retail or personal services use only, so as not to be a new cause of late night and weekend noise, 
alcohol use, traffic, etc. in this historic residential neighborhood, specifically disturbing the quiet 
enjoyment of the residents. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this short email and consider my comments. 
 
Mike and Kim Wasserman 
68 and 72 Broadway 
253 W. Main St. 
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